
 

 

February 15, 2022 

 

Comdata Has Changed our Banking Partner for Draft Clearing 
 

Comchek drafts have been migrated to a new clearing bank, Wells Fargo. The new checks are green to 

help distinguish them from the older versions, which are blue.  This also includes any printer check 

paper you may have. 

 

What do you need to do? 

Take inventory of your existing draft stock and place an order through the normal 

www.OrderComcheks.com to replace your old drafts with the new, updated version.  Please destroy 

any blue, Regions Bank stock, as they will no longer be accepted and will be returned. 

 

Sample of new Comchek draft: 

 

 

 

Feel free to contact Support@comdata.com with questions.  


